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Park Police Investigating Two Armed Robberies 
 
Washington – The United States Park Police are investigating two armed robberies that may 
be connected reported near the Old Aqueduct Bridge.  There were no reported injuries as a 
result of either incident. 
 
The first incident occurred on January 6th shortly after 8 pm.  Victims reported being robbed at 
gunpoint by three black males all approximately 16-18 years old.   
 
     Suspect 1: Approximately 5’11”, husky build, wearing a mask and armed with a machine gun 
     Suspect 2: Approximately 5’9”, thin, armed with a handgun 
     Suspect 3: Approximately 5’6” wearing dark clothing. 
 
The second incident occurred on January 11th shortly after 3 pm. Victims reported being robbed 
at gunpoint by two black males both approximately 19-20 years old. 
 

Suspect 1: Approximately 6’, dark skin, medium build, shoulder length dreadlocks, wearing a 
mask and armed with a machine gun 
Suspect 2: Approximately 5’9”, dark skin, thin build, short hair that is shaved on the sides, 
red and black hat, black Adidas jacket, black shoes with red soles, armed with a handgun 

 
Anyone with information is asked to contact the United States Park Police tip line at 202-610-
8737. 
 

www.nps.gov/uspp 
 
About the United States Park Police: USPP provides law enforcement to safeguard lives, protect 
national treasures and symbols of democracy, and preserve the natural and cultural resources 
entrusted to the care of the National Park Service. USPP officers are located in the Washington, 
New York, and San Francisco metropolitan areas. The force was created by President George 
Washington in 1791. 
 
About the National Park Service: More than 20,000 National Park Service employees care for 
America’s 414 national parks and work with communities across the nation to help preserve local 
history and create close-to-home recreational opportunities. Learn more at www.nps.gov.  
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